
 

 

The Lutheran Hour:  Next Sunday the Lutheran Hour message 
will be delivered by speaker Rev. Dr Michael Zeigler.  He will 
speak on the theme “The Difference Between Anger and Con-
tempt”.  God gets angry at sin, but behind that anger, God is 
love.  We believe this only because of Jesus. (John 11:35)  Listen 
on WLEW 1340AM Sunday at 11:10 am, or listen through The Lu-
theran Hour website: lutheranhour.org. 
 

Online Giving: Giving through the Vanco app 
is now available.  Scan the QR code to Good 
Shepherd’s Vanco page to designate your giv-
ings.  Speak with Amy for questions or help.   
 

Attention All Women:  Mark your calendars 
for a special luncheon celebrating all women on Sunday, May 4th.  
The event committee is looking for wedding dresses from all 
generations to display.  If you have a dress that you would like to 
share at the luncheon, speak with Beth McCallum. 
 

Volunteer Opportunity:  It is that time of year again to start 
thinking about mowing the church’s lawn.  Take a look at the 
sheet posted on the bulletin board in the hallway and sign up to 
mow for one or more weeks this year. 
 

Christian Education Grant Aid Fund, otherwise known as 
CEGAF is a fund to give some financial assistance to students 
from Good Shepherd attending one of our Concordia Universi-
ties.  Your help in keeping this fund growing is always appreci-
ated.  Simply put your gift into your offering envelope and mark 
it CEGAF. 

Good Shepherd’s Annual Turkey 
Dinner Today 

 

Tickets Available at the Door 
Cost: $13/Adults 

$6.00/Children 5-12 
Children Under 5-Free 

 

Takeouts Available 

 

 

Check Out The Archivist Board:  Ruth is back to work as Good 
Shepherd’s archivist.  Stop and take a look at the board in the 
narthex this morning.  She has posted some very interesting in-
formation on our annual Turkey Dinner.   
 

Archives:  With Ruth back to work on the archives there is a bit 
of catching up to do.  If you have any photos or information to 
share with her about events here at Good Shepherd please speak 
with her.  Only printed photos please. 
 

Doors:  If you are the last person leaving the church following 
worship or any meeting, please be sure the doors are all locked, 
the windows are closed, and the lights are turned off. 
 

Easter Breakfast:  The youth group will host Good Shepherd’s 
annual Easter breakfast.  Michelle Hoppe is looking for youth in 
7th–12th grade to help with breakfast preparations and clean up.  
If you are available or have any questions, give Michelle a call.  
Her number is 989-670-1164. 
 

Today 
All Proceeds go toward  

Women’s Ministry Mission  
& Service Projects. 


